
Due to construction the main entry to the building has 
been relocated to the back of the school. Please follow 
the signs with the red arrows around to the back.  
 
All visitors must enter through the sliding glass door. This 
will be the temporary main entrance for the  

2015-2016 school year. Students will also be able to enter 
the doors located near the bus drop off by the baseball 
field.  

 

This page will be updated with more information about 
traffic flow for the start of the 2015-2016 school year. 

 


